From: Fitzrovia Neighbourhood Association _

Sent: 16 November 2015 13:29

To: Planning

Cc Fitzrovia Neighbourhood Association; Charlotte Street Assoc.
Subject: 10 Tottenham Street London W1T 4RD - 2015/4374/P
Attachments: P1010466.JPG; P1010467.JPG; PLO10468.JPG

Further to our comments, we attach these photographs of the rear of the premises to show the
location of residents windows and also to illustrate how inaccurate the submitted drawings are.

We believe the proposed extraction box pipe would run vertically along the centre of the photographs.
(Please note the existing black extraction box pipe is from a neighbouring building.)

We hope this is helpful.

Regards

Linus Rees
director and trustee

Fitzrovia Neighbourhood Association registered charity no, 1111649 fitzrovia.org.uk
Support us by liking our Facebook Page and following us on Twitter, Google+, and Linkedin. Please
consider donating to us fitzrovia.org.uk/donate

We publish Fitzrovia News our neighbourhood newspaper news.fitzrovia.org.uk Sign up for our
newsletter.

——- Forwarded Message ---——

From:

To

Sent: Monday, 16 November 2015, 12:58

Subject: Comments on 2015/4374/P have been received by the council.

Our association objects to this application. Also the drawings submitted for existing and proposed
views do not accurately show the elevations. They are wildly inaccurate. The applicant should
resubmit drawings that are accurate and also include photographic views of the existing rear , side
and oblique views. The proposed extract pipe is likely to block daylight from residents windows at
the rear elevation. The is also a Camden Council owned block and the planning department
should be meticulous in its assessment of the plans. We suggest officers visit the site to assess
and proposals.

Comments made by Linus Rees of Fitzrovia Neighbourhood Association, 39 Tottenham Street,
London, W1T 4RX
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Preferred Method of Contact is Email

Comment Type is Objection












